
This week in Caterpillars Class 

This week we made birdfeeders, we talked about what ingredients we were using in the 
feeders and we also talked about what birds need to eat to give them energy.                                                                                                        

We used feathers to paint and create colourful peacock pictures.                                                             

We enjoyed our roleplay area this week ‘Caterpillars Café’ we made tea, coffee and hot 
chocolate, we also made Paw Patrol cakes and helped to mix the ingredients. 

We learnt some new words using the bird finger gym.                                                                          

Next Week in Caterpillars Class 

Story Telling Week 
We will read, Each Peach Pear Plum and make a salt dough peach, pear and plum pie. We 

will learn to recognise and write the letter P.  
Chinese New Year     

We will have a try at writing our names in Mandarin and we will make Chinese biscuits.                                       

Friday 28th January 2022 
Tadworth 

NEWSLETTER 

This week in Ladybirds Class…..   

We made birdfeeders and helped to mix all the ingredients together. 

For literacy we read ‘Billy Goats Gruff’ and we had fun acting out the goats trip trapping 
over the bridge. We also practised writing our names. 

Messy play this week, we made tea and coffee, mixing and stirring, we also used shaving 
foam to make cupcakes.                                                                                                                             

Roleplay— Ladybirds Doctors Surgery was open, we had fun caring for our friends.                                      

Next Week in Ladybird’s Class 

We will be drawing self portraits using a mirror to look at our features, we will be making fruit 
kebabs and duck pancakes.  For Story Telling week, we will talk about our favourite stories and 

act them out. 

‘Making Birdfeeders’ ‘Mixing Ingredients’ ‘Stirring Tea and Coffee’ ‘Blowing Bubbles’ 



Important Reminders                                             
Thursday 10th February                                                      

Crackerjacks dressing up day in aid of The Children’s Trust 

 

Urgent Reminder!   

Caterpillars Nursery has a strict NO NUT policy, we have children at the setting who have severe allergies. Please 
refrain from giving your children nut products with their lunch or snack.                                                                      

This includes chocolate spread on their sandwiches. 

Please make sure we are aware of any allergies that your child may have. 
 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Contact details 

Becky enquiries@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk                                                                                  

Karen (Admin) admin@caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk                                                                              

Nursery Phone : 01737 813 032            Admin Phone:   07859 911 712 

www.caterpillarsnurserytadworth.co.uk 

Monday January 31st - Friday February 4th 2022   

National Story Telling Week 

Monday 28th March 2022                                      

28th Mothers Day Tea - TBC 

Thursday 10th February 2022                        

Crackerjacks Dress up Day 

Thursday 31st March 2022                                       

Nursery closes at 12.30pm for Easter Break 

Monday 14th February -  Friday 18th February 2022  

HALF TERM 

Friday 1st April 2022  -  Monday 18th April 2022      

Easter Break 

Monday 21st February 2022                          

INSET DAY 

Tuesday 19th April 2022                              

Back to Nursery 

Thursday 3rd March 2022                                        

World Book day 

 


